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700 plus UXOs destroy in Western Province 
  
Seven hundred plus unexploded ordnance (UXOs) have been destroyed in Western 
Province (WP) after a 12 days operation. 

Explosive Ordnance Disposal Department (EODD) of the Royal Solomon Islands Police 
Force (RSIPF) were deployed to the WP and destroyed those World War II dangerous 
remnants. 

Supervising Commissioner RSIPF Mr. Ian Vaevaso says, “RSIPF EODD Officers have just 
returned from a 12 days operation in the Western Province.” 

Supervising Commissioner Mr. Vaevaso says, “The team were able to respond to many 
reports that enabled safe recovery and disposal of over 700 plus UXO’s.” 

Mr. Vaevaso says, “The EODD would like to thank the communities for their ongoing support 
during these dangerous operations. Especially those communities around the Munda area.” 

He says, “UXO’s still remain in many areas within the WP. Please report any UXOs that you 
find to the RSIPF EODD on 7495215 or to your local police.” 

 

//End// 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For any media inquiries 

 

RSIPF Media Unit contact:  

 

24016 or 23800 Ext 239 

 

Email: rsipf.media@rsipf.gov.sb 

 

 

The Royal Solomon Islands Police Force (RSIPF) was established 

in 1954.  Its mission is ‘To provide a safe, secure and peaceful 

Solomon Islands’.  The RSIPF strive to provide efficient, capable 

and responsive policing service and expect RSIPF officers to 

adhere to the RSIPF values. 

For ongoing news and information, please go to 

www.rsipf.gov.sb 

Follow us on Facebook Page: www.facebook.com/rsipf 
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